
 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

June 14, 2024 

 

Dear IWC Members. 

Greetings everyone!  With all the challenges we faced in 2023 wherein we experienced a price increase of many daily necessities, 

we all remain faithful in giving our tithes & offering to our Lord Jesus Christ.  Overall, our church, International Worship Centre still 

managed to increase its revenue by $280,376 compared to our revenue from 2022, that is because of you, all faithful givers. As 

the leadership of the church carefully planned all our events and activities, we only incurred a minimal increase in expenses, thus 

generating a higher net revenue of $223,229.  On behalf of the Pastors Council & the Treasury Ministry, it’s my honor & privilege 

to report to you the IWC’s Audited 2023 Financial Reports. 

Comparison of 2023 & 2022 Audited Profit & Loss Statement – All Sites 

 
 



 
 

Statement of Cash Flows 

This statement shows all the Sources & Usage of cash for 2023.  IWC’s December 31, 2022 cash balance was increased and/or 

decreased by the following: 

 

I am happy to report as well that our mortgage balance for the year ending December 31, 2023 amounted to only $903,374 and 

we are on track to becoming a mortgage free Church in the next few years. 

Attached are the Audited Financial Reports for the year ending December 31, 2023 for your perusal, review & personal file.  We 

encourage you to read it.  All questions and concerns with regards to the Financial Reports will not be entertained during 

the business meeting presentation.  If you require clarifications, please see the undersigned or e-mail us at 

admin@iwcentre.com.   All concerns will be handled on an individual basis. 

On behalf of the Pastors Council, Treasury Ministry and my family, our sincerest thanks for your generosity and your serious 

commitment in advancing the cause of Christ through your home church International Worship Centre, Inc.   

God bless. 

Sincerely yours, 

                                                                                     

Bro. Bobby Fineza     Noted by:  Pastor Junie Josue 
IWC Treasurer                       Senior Pastor 
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